

Calumet Public Schools

P.O. Box 10 Calumet, OK 73014 405-893-2222 fax 405-893-2409

Brandon Voss, Superintendent

Jason Pennington, HS School Principal

Lindy Renbarger, Elementary Principal

September 16, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

We are pleased to let you know that we will be able to serve all students breakfast and lunch for free due to COVID as of the first day of school. There have been a lot of Zoom meetings since the beginning of school with changes happening constantly. The plan as of now is to do this through December; however, this could also change.

If you currently have a balance due, we hope you will take this opportunity to take care of this, even if you need to pay it out. Please call Tina Hunter at 405-893-2498 to make payment arrangements.

Also if you have not completed a lunch application and you qualified last year for free or reduced, that application will expire on September 25th and we will need a new one on file. If you did not qualify last year and want to see if you do this year, please fill out an application and return to school as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please call me at 405-893-2498.

Thank you,

Tina Hunter

Child Nutrition Clerk

Lina Hunter